March 23, 2018

Opportunity to Comment regarding the Guadalupe-Blanco River Authority's Permanent Construction Permit Process

The public may provide written comments to the Guadalupe-Blanco River Authority any time before May 1, 2018, regarding the new permit process for docks, boathouses, retaining walls, and other structures on GBRA's hydro lakes. Such comments will be reviewed by staff prior to official adoption of the process by GBRA's Board of Directors. Comments can be submitted to cdietert@gbra.org.